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Ambition · Pride · Success  

24th June 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Courtesy and Respect Campaign 
  
Following Mrs Goodes’ letter on 10th June, I can confirm that we introduced our Courtesy and Respect Campaign 
during assemblies last week, and its official launch has taken place today, with activities in tutor time to support 
our campaign. 
  
Being Ready, Respectful and Safe are important and our agreed minimum expectations we expect from all of our 
students in ensuring we are creating a positive learning culture where everyone has the best opportunity to learn 
and succeed.  Through our Courtesy and Respect Campaign we wish to give students an opportunity to think and 
reflect about their behaviour towards each other and everyone within and beyond our school community.   
  
The Courtesy and Respect Campaign will focus on the following:  
 What is meant by being courteous?  
 Why is being courteous and respectful important to everyone?  
 How can you show courtesy and respect towards yourself and others?  
 What are the implications to others if you are discourteous or disrespectful?  
  
During the Courtesy and Respect Campaign we will be focusing specifically on the following three courteous 
actions:  
 Using appropriate language 
 Using a polite tone of voice  
 Taking care of the building and environment 
  
We appreciate the support from all of our parents and carers with our Courtesy and Respect Campaign by 
continuing to model respectful behaviour as adults, by reinforcing the messages of our campaign to your child, 
and by ensuring all adults who work for Haileybury Turnford are given this respect when contacting the school.  
We have excellent working relationships with the vast majority of parents and carers.  Nevertheless, on occasions 
when an adult employed by the school is not treated with respect and our Visitor Agreement which is displayed in 
Reception is not followed we will take the appropriate action against individuals, with full support from the 
school’s governing body. 
  
Thank you for your continued support to ensure our community is a supportive one with positive working 
relationships at the heart of all we do. 
  
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Robin Newman 
Principal 

 


